
 
 

Town Clerk’s Office | Town of Brookfield 
645 N. Janacek Road | Brookfield, WI 53045 
Phone: (262)796-3788 | Fax: (262)796-0339 

August 5, 2025 

 
Notice of Public Hearing 

Town of Brookfield 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Plan Commission and Town Board of the Town of Brookfield 
will hold a Public Hearing in the Erich Gnant Room of the Town Hall, 645 N. Janacek Road, 
Brookfield, Wisconsin, on Tuesday, August 26, 2025 at 7:00p.m. 
 
The purpose of the hearing is to consider a conditional use permit request by Ryan Amidon for a 
conditional use permit to construct a six foot tall solid vinyl fence within three feet of the side 
and rear property lines. The property is located at 20815 Brook Park Circle (BKFT1125077) and is 
zoned RS-3 Single-family Residential District. 
 
For information regarding this Public Hearing, please contact Town of Brookfield Town Planner, 
Rebekah Leto at (262)796-3760. All interested parties will be given an opportunity to be heard at 
said Public Hearing. 
 
Published in the Freeman this 12th and 19th day of August, 2025 
Posted this 5th day of August, 2025 
Tom Hagie, Interim Clerk 


